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INFORMATION RELEASE 
 

 

Subject: Unknown Substance                                  Date: 09/28/2010 

 

From:  Sgt David Campbell                                             Case #: 100927-009 

 

 

Summary: 

 

On 09/27/2010, at approximately 9:37 AM, the Juneau Police Department received a 

call from a manager of a local business.  The business is located in downtown 

Juneau on Mill Street.  In essence, the manager reported his business had received 

two strange letters and one of them contained an unknown substance. 

 

Juneau Police Officers and Capital City Fire Rescue HAZMAT personnel 

responded to the business and took possession of both letters.  The letters were 

placed in a safe container and seized as possible evidence. 

 

The FBI was notified of the incident.  The substance will be shipped to a testing lab 

to determine what the substance is. 

 

Investigation continued. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



JUNEAU POLICE DEPARTMENT 
6255 ALAWAY AVENUE ○ JUNEAU, ALASKA 99801 

Greg Browning  Business (907) 586-0600 

Chief of Police Committed to Service and Excellence Fax (907) 463-4808 

JPD3  (Rev 9/2010) 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
All factual allegations contained in this release are based upon preliminary investigation and are subject to change or 

clarification as the investigation continues.    Any charges reported in this release are merely accusations and all 

persons named in this release are presumed innocent unless and until proven guilty.  

 

*** END OF STATEMENT *** 

www.juneaupolice.com/updates 

 


